
 

REPORT OF INQUORATE MEETING of LOCAL LICENSING FORUM held in the COMMITTEE 

ROOM 1, KILMORY, LOCHGILPHEAD  

on WEDNESDAY, 12 FEBRUARY 2014  

 

 

Advance notification had been given by the Council’s Customer Services Department that the 
Local Licensing Forum had been postponed due to adverse weather conditions. Therefore there 
was no attendance by members of the forum.  
 
 




